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Shinn Ranch TM-E20-0003 Public Comment 
1 message 

Matthew Aselage <matthew.aselage@edcgov.us> 
To: Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

Good Morning Julie, 

l tun 4J;;. ;;;__ 
Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

Tue, Mar 9, 2021 at 10:32 AM 

I received a phone call from a Ms. Susan Frederick who disclosed that she lived in the area of the Shinn Ranch project. 
Her comment is as follows, "Don't give an extension. If they haven't gotten their act together, then forget about it." 

Thank you! 

Kind regards, 

Matthew Aselage, AICP Candidate 
Assistant Planner 
County of El Dorado 
Department of Planning and Building 
Planning Services Division 
2850 Fairlane Court 
Placerville, CA 95667 
(530) 621-5977 
matthew.aselage@edcgov.us 
https://www.edcgov.us/government/Planning 
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